
Glenn Henry (334) 207-1361                                                                                               March 14, 2013 
7719 Steele Ridge Drive 
Montgomery, AL 36117 
 
RE: Letter of Appreciation for Highly Outstanding Executive Leadership and Excellent Educational 
Instructor Performance provided by President Samuel Munnerlyn and Dr. Ken Scott, Trenholm State 
Technical College. 
 
Honorable Governor Robert Bentley 
600 Dexter Avenue, 
Montgomery, AL 36130 
 
Dear Governor Bentley, 
 
Thanks for the highly excellent job you are doing regarding leading the state of Alabama. You are making 
us very proud of you. 
 
Governor, I also wanted to let you know about two gentlemen, who are doing a highly outstanding job.  
They are President Samuel Munnerlyn and Dr. Ken Scott, Senior Instructor, Computer Information 
Systems (CIS), Trenholm State Technical College, Montgomery. 
 
I am a U.S. Air Force retiree, and recently had the pleasure of taking numerous computer courses with 
Dr. Scott. I very quickly noticed his professionalism, dedication, patience, calmness, expertise and 
classroom preparedness when presenting valuable information to students.  
 
From the outset, President Munnerlyn and Dr. Scott have always placed the students first.  I’m one of 
the old guys in the class. However, respect is always shown to the teenagers and the guys over 55 years 
old.  Due to the solid leadership, effective management, innovative guidance and unique way of 
transferring critical information, President Munnerlyn and Dr. Scott have far exceeded my expectations. 
I can now correctly configure and connect routers, switches, personal computers and servers.  
 
I have attended many colleges and universities, including University of Alabama, Troy University, 
University of Nebraska at Omaha, University of Maryland, Georgia Military College and the Community 
College of the Air Force.  
 
I am also appreciative of how President Munnerlyn shows respect toward students by scheduling time 
to personally speak with them, showing genuine concern and by handling issues timely in a professional 
manner, to remedy situations.  
 
I have 3 college degrees and some courses toward a post masters Education Specialist Degree and some 
courses toward a Doctoral in Public Administration. Trenholm State Technical College is second to none. 
It has been a pleasure to be associated with these professionals. I will always treasure the education and 
training that I have received from Trenholm. 
 
Our two-year college system is doing an outstanding job and it is providing high value to students. 
 
 



Governor, although the economy may be a little down, Trenholm is still providing powerful and great 
rays of sunshine and hope through education and training. You can see the positive footprints through 
the professional actions and involvement of President Samuel Munnerlyn and Dr. Scott within the 
campus, city and state. 
 
Thanks for taking time from your busy schedule to read this letter. It’s always good to let people know 
that we do appreciate them and that they do a lot of things right.  
Warmly. 
 
 
Glenn Henry                                                                             cc: Honorable Chancellor Mark Heinrich 
                                                                                                          Alabama Center for Postsecondary Education 


